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Team McChord,  
2015 was a very successful, yet challenging year.  Looking back at just a few of the operations Team 
McChord Airmen took part in this year, it is no wonder we are considered AMC’s premier C-17 
combat airlift wing!   

This year, you supported more than 2,000 humanitarian missions throughout the world, 
including piloting the first relief mission into an earthquake-stricken Nepal, as well as delivering 
crucial medical supplies and personnel to help halt the Ebola crisis in Africa.  You played a key role 
in ULTIMATE REACH, NATO’s largest airdrop exercise in 12 years.  You deployed hundreds of 
operators and over 200 tons of equipment in support of the fight against ISIL.  Our DEEP 
FREEZE total force team transported one and a half million pounds of cargo and 1,400 passengers 
in support of the National Science Foundation’s Antarctic research program.  Team McChord has 
also supported multiple POTUS missions by providing crucial airlift support, as well as by keeping 
vigilant watch of our nation’s skies. 

These are just some of the many awesome accomplishments for Team McChord in 2015.  I am 
extremely proud of each and every one of you!  These successes could not have come without 
your hard work and professionalism, and you should all be proud of these accomplishments.  
Looking forward, 2016 is shaping up to be just as challenging as this year has been, and I have 
no doubt that Team McChord Airmen will step up and knock it out of the park like you have time 
and time again.   

As you enjoy some much-deserved time off this holiday season, please remember those Airmen 
who have been asked to spend the holidays away from family and loved ones.  Please keep them 
in your thoughts, and remember that as wingmen, we all have a responsibility to reach out to our 
fellow Airmen and family members and look them in the eye and make sure they are doing okay. 

Thank you all for your dedication to serving our nation.  It is truly a privilege to serve with you.  
Have a happy and safe holiday season, and we will see you next year! 

 

Leonard J. Kosinski, Col, USAF 
Commander 

www.mcchord.af.mil 
www.facebook.com/62ndairliftwingcommander 

 

   
 

On the Horizon… 
AMC Family Day [24 Dec] 
 
Christmas [25 Dec] 
Federal Holiday 
 
New Year’s Day [1 Jan] 
Federal Holiday 
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